
ADMA International! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! 8/9/2016
100 N. 20th St. - Suit 400
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear ADMA Scholarship Committee

I am writing to thank you for your generous donation in the form of a flight training 
scholarship.  With the summer semester of school having just ended last week and the 
fall semester about to start,  this is just the boost of motivation I needed to begin the 
2017 school year with a smile on my face and luck on my side.  I earned my instrument 
rating a few months ago, and am hoping to have my commercial rating by the end of the 
year.  With the support of the ADMA flight training scholarship, I plan to pursue my 
seaplane rating and tailwheel endorsement.  This is a type of flying the community 
college I am attending does not offer and I will have to travel to a special school.  I’m 
very excited about finding my first flying job and building hours as a new commercial 
pilot.  Thanks again I can’t express how thankful I am for your contribution to my 
aviation career!

Sincerely,

Neil Amonson


